From The Mayor's Parlour



Welcome to this quarter's newsletter. This newsletter is produced as part of the Town Council's communications strategy which, in line with the LCAS (Local Council Award Scheme) good practices for local Councils requirements' and along with our social media presence, websites and press releases is designed to update and inform residents. It is delivered to 3,600 homes, including nursing homes and is also available online on the Torpoint Town Council website.

Highlights this month include: The Town Award winners who were honoured at the Civic Service in July, a reminiscing & fundraising event being organised by Cornerstone Church in September and a new pain café starting in September at Torpoint Library and Community Hub.

There is an update on the recent funding secured by the Town Team Project Board (TTPB), please take part in the public consultation, happening in September, regarding the proposed development at the lower end of Fore Street. If you are a local trader, please consider joining the TTPB and influencing the regeneration project.

I hope you find this newsletter useful, please provide any feedback to the Town Council, details are on the back cover.

Kind Regards

Councillor Julie Martin

Town Mayor

Scan QR to view TTC website

